IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
Notice no.23 of 2015

APPOINTMENT OF ACTING COMMISSIONER

Kindly note that Ms. Astrid Ludin, former Commissioner of the CIPC has resigned and is

no longer with the organisation.

Advocate Rory Voller, the current Deputy Commissioner has been appointed as the Acting
Commissioner with the delegated full responsibilities and powers encumbent to this
position.

Strategic Communication

12 May 2015




